Reinaldo “Rey” Valdes

City Manager

October 25, 2024

Mr. Andrew S. Fierman, Partner
Caballero, Fierman, Llerena & Garcia, LLP
8950 SW 74t Court

Suite 1210

Miami, FL 33156

Ref: Extension of Professional Services Agreement for Public Accounting
and Auditing Services

As you are aware, the above referenced professional services agreement was
originally scheduled to end on September 30, 2024. The City of Doral invites your
company to extend the term of this agreement for an additional one (I) year. The
term of the agreement shall remain in full force and effect. The new expiration date
will now be September 30, 2025.

Kindly sign this notice with your acceptance and return at your earliest
convenience.

The City wishes to thank you and your team for the services you have provided. It
is fully realized that on occasions you have gone over and above that of which was
expected of you in your efforts to provide the best possible service to the City of
Doral.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

City Manager

Accepted: Caballero, Fierman, Llerena & Garcia LLP.
& oo %M__/ 10.25.2024
Andrew Fierman Date
Partner
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